From: <u>Tim</u>

To: <u>diglass@blm.gov</u>; <u>Shelly Tucker</u>; <u>Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD</u>; <u>Patterson, Heather, EMNRD</u>

Cc: <u>Steven Meyers</u>
Subject: Memorial Releases

**Date:** Thursday, December 03, 2015 1:07:49 PM

## Good afternoon,

We were unable to vertically delineate with a hand auger the sites listed below. We have gotten approval from Memorial to have a driller delineate the sites on Wednesday the 9<sup>th</sup> of December. One of our geologists, Steven Meyers, will be onsite during operations. I'll let you know which site we will be starting on when we get a more precise schedule. Let me know if you have any questions. Hope y'all had a nice Thanksgiving!

NSLU #3- 10/12/15- 2RP-3333 Federal R6- 10/28/15- 2RP-3363 Loco Hills A6- 10/25/15- 2RP-3355 NSLU 197- 10/29/15- 2RP-3381

## Thanks,

## Tim McMinn

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.

P.O. Box 8469

Midland, Texas 79708-8469 Phone: 432-563-2200 Mobile: 432-967-9062 Fax: 432-563-2213

E-mail: tim@etechenv.com

## CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s) named above. It contains confidential and/or proprietary information. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, copy or distribute it or any information it contains. Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and delete it.